
 
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 19 December 2016 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Sir Bernard Hogan-Howe QPM – Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  
 
Supported by:  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive 
 
 
 
 
1 Funding 
 
1.1 The Deputy Mayor and the Commissioner discussed the BCU Pathfinders – the criteria 

for judging success and the consultation with Borough leaders and chief executives for 
the next steps. 
 

2 Christmas and New Year’s Eve Policing 
 

2.1 The Commissioner provided an update on policing arrangements for the Christmas 
period and the London New Year’s Eve celebrations.  

 
 

3 Operational Update 
 
3.1 The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on operational issues. 
 


